
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Kathy O'Keefe  
Date: Wed, Oct 28, 2015 at 10:39 AM 
Subject: Fwd: No District Contact Info - what happened to phone numbers? 
To: Nicole Odekirk <nicoleodekirk@gmail.com>, Lorraine Romasco 
<lromasconrsc@gmail.com> 
 
Hi Nicole and Lorraine, 
 
The District Website does not list phone numbers in the staff directory 
(http://www.nrsd.net/staff_directory). Please see email I sent last week regarding this 
omission. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Kathy O'Keefe 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Wood, Michael <mwood@nrsd.net> 
Date: Fri, Oct 23, 2015 at 11:07 AM 
Subject: Re: No District Contact Info - what happened to phone numbers? 
To: Kathy O'Keefe <kgokeefe@gmail.com> 
 

Each person was to edit their own profile.  It will be rectified ASAP.  I am also looking to 
place a full page District Directory on the site.   
 
Thank you for using our site. 
 
 

NASHOBA's Mission: Educate All Students To Their Full Potential 
 

 
Michael L. Wood 
Superintendent of Schools 
NASHOBA Regional School District 
50 Mechanic Street 
Bolton, MA 01740 
978-779-0539 extension 3002 
mwood@nrsd.net 
 
Confidentiality Notice:  This communication is intended for the use of the person to whom it is addressed. It may contain information that is 
privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.If you are not the intended recipient, (1)you may not read, use, 
copy, distribute or disclose the transmission or any information contained therein and (2) please immediately notify the sender then destroy 
the transmission. 
 
 
Please be advised that the Massachusetts Attorney General has determined 
that email is a public record. 
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On Fri, Oct 23, 2015 at 10:18 AM, Kathy O'Keefe <kgokeefe@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hi Michael, 
 
I went to look for a phone number for Extended Learning and am unable to find a 
District Contact list. I believe this should be listed under District.  
 
I looked under staff directory and it only lists the email link. only email addresses are 
listed. There's no phone number for extended learning, no phone number for SpEd, no 
phone number to call you. 
 
Kathy 
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